
REPORT NO. 39 OF THE COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE 
FOR CONSIDERATION BY COUNCIL, DECEMBER 17, 2019 

 

Item 11, Report No. 39, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without 
amendment by the Council of the City of Vaughan on December 17, 2019. 
 
 

11. STAFF ATTENDANCE AT A COMMUNITY MEETING (WARD 2) 

The Committee of the Whole recommends approval of the 
recommendation contained in the following resolution of Councillor 
Carella, dated December 3, 2019. 

Member's Resolution 

Submitted by Councillor Carella 

Whereas a petition has been received from residents of Rosebury Lane 
and Rosewood Court regarding traffic issues in the neighbourhood; 

It is therefore recommended: 

1. That the Ward 2 Councillor be directed to convene a 
neighbourhood meeting at a suitable location to discuss such 
issues; and, 

2. That appropriate staff be directed to attend to provide professional 
advise and respond to any questions. 

  



 
 
 
 

MEMBER’S RESOLUTION 
 

Meeting/Date: COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE - DECEMBER 3, 2019 

Title:  STAFF ATTENDANCE AT A COMMUNITY MEETING (WARD 2) 

                               

Submitted by: COUNCILLOR TONY CARELLA 

 

Whereas, a petition has been received from residents of Rosebury Lane and Rosewood Court regarding 
traffic issues in the neighbourhood;  

 
It Is therefore recommended: 
 

1. That the Ward 2 Councillor be directed to convene a neighbourhood meeting at a suitable 
location to discuss such issues; and 

 
2. That appropriate staff be directed to attend to provide professional advise and respond to 

any questions. 

 

 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Councillor Tony Carella, FRSA 
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